
Due to remedial work scheduled 
to take place in the parking lot of 
People’s next week, interruptions 
to traf�ic �low may be experienced 
as a result. Motorists should 
proceed with extreme caution 
when entering and exiting the 
parking lot.

Please pardon our progress and 
thank you for your support.


